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Dear Sir/Madam,
I am writing to request an Open Floor Hearing for the Topic of Noise and Vibration Offshore. This topic was lightly touched
upon in the Open Hearing Day 2, however, the figure of piling sound pressure level was only given during this hearing, and
not in previous Environmental Statements. In light of this new knowledge, it is necessary to provide further modelling on
Noise generated during construction and operation. 
Sincerely, 
Carlo Marogna


